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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Susana Glina Zubiate <sglinazubiate@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 9:14 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Park avenue and village project

Dear City Council Members, 
 
I am writing to urge you to keep the proposed trail within the rail corridor.  After attending many meetings 
regarding this issue and looking into the material that has been discussed (municipal code 8.72, the 
passing of measure L, the description of the RTC grant), I agree with the many Capitola citizens that have 
clearly pointed out that moving the trail corridor from where it was originally intended to go (as per the 
written grant) is both illegal and unethical.  It would be a betrayal to the citizens of Capitola to have their 
voice and choice undermined by you, their elected officials.  If you are truly concerned about the safety, 
profitability, and live-ability within Capitola, I urge you to please vote to keep the trail in the existing 
measure L supported corridor.   Fear tactics should not come into play when making such an important 
decision.  Vote to bank the rail and create trail where we already have one. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Susana Zubiate 
Home owner and 30 year Capitola Resident 


